
 
 
 

Report to Canadians 2019  

Ottawa, Ontario – June 13, 2019 

The Report to Canadians 2019 is now available to the public on ourcommons.ca.  

This annual report highlights the work undertaken by Members of Parliament and the 

efforts of the House Administration in supporting their activities. It presents information 

pertaining to the period from April 1, 2018, to March 31, 2019. 

For more information:  

Heather Bradley 
Director of Communications 
Office of the Speaker of the House of Commons 
613-995-7882  
heather.bradley@parl.gc.ca  
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